20th March 2024

Exciting news for Clapham Lodge. We have received the Platinum Award
for the London Freemasons support for London’s Air Ambulance Charity’s
fundraising campaign.( https://tinyurl.com/claphamaward )

Really wonderful news.

METROPOLITAN GRAND LODGE OF LONDON

W. BrO. Huw PRITCHARD PJGD PGSTE
METROPOLITAN GRAND INSPECTOR

(By email to: = =

19" March 2024

Dear WBro Constantin,

Clapham Lodge No. 1818 — London Air Ambulance Appeal Silver Star

Once again, | must write a letter of congratulations to the Clapham Lodge as you have now
surpassed your previous Silver Star and have received the Platinum award. This s, yet again,
a stupendous achievement, and | would, yet again, like to add my congratulations to those
of the Metropolitan Grand Charity Steward with my heartfelt thanks.

As | stated in my earlier letters of congratulations, the London Freemasons' 2023 Appeal
follows our other hugely successful appeals which can only succeed because of the
generosity of our lodges and their members. The Platinum Award is rare indeed — but | am
not surprised that the Clapham Lodge has achieved it; | know only too well how much the
concept of charity is at the heart of the lodge.

As | have said before, we are all extremely proud to have you in our Inspectorate.

Please would you pass on my congratulations and sincere thanks to the Worshipful Master
and all the members of Clapham Lodge.

Yours sincerely and fraternally,

Huw Pritchard PJGD PGStB
Metropolitan Grand Inspector


https://tinyurl.com/claphamaward

